Rosenberg Corey

From: Diane Braun <silverwaters@peoplepc.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 8:42 AM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB2004-A

Dear Reader,

| am a landlord in Lane County Oregon. | am writing to say that | am opposed to

HB2004-A. | would also like to receive all future information regarding changes in the law with this house bill and any
proposed law effecting

landlords and rental property. Thank you for your consideration. | will look forward to your prompt reply that you
received this message. Again, thank you for your time.



